
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 12:30 PM 
To: clerk@ecclesfield-pc.gov.uk 
Subject: OXLEY PARK/ANGRAM BANK PROJECT 
 

Hi Andrew 

Nice to talk to you this morning. 

Just an update on the above for the next Finance Meeting on 21st September 2023. 

As mentioned in my previous email, TCS are waiting for the project to be processed and 

completed in order for an invoice to be paid. Last Thursday, 7th September, Amie 

Rowlands from Parks and Recreation met up with David Ogle and John Brownrigg along 

with Lightmain, who will be doing the work, in order to finalise measurements etc. The 

hope is that that this work will be carried out in the next 4-6 weeks. Once all work has 

been done and paid we will complete a monitoring form along with proof of payments 

made. 

Kind regards - Anthea 

Secretary - TCS 
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